Inspections
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Clients need to conduct regular onsite checks of their water assets to ensure site security, structural impacts and water quality impacts to the supply are not compromised.
A standardised list of items to be inspected, should be documented and site personnel should be trained to be aware of anything that does not appear to be ‘normal’. 
More detailed inspections should also be carried out by independent contractors, who are experienced in a wider range of issues likely to affect the safe supply of drinking water to the consumers. These specialist inspections should be conducted between one and four years, depending on the condition and operating environment of the assets. Tanks in poorer structural condition, known to have vandalism issues or already identified issues that have not been yet been renovated, should be inspected more frequently. The ‘fresh eyes’ approach is important to identify the ‘hard to locate’ issues that are common in our water supply systems.
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